
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
DESCHUTES COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF SOLID WASTE 

LANDFILL SITING CONSULTANT SERVICES 
 

Deschutes County Department of Solid Waste is soliciting Statements of Qualifications from consulting firms 
that are well qualified and experienced in the siting and permitting of solid waste disposal facilities or facilities 
of similar magnitude and impact. In general, the scope of services being sought includes: 

 Reviewing screening efforts for potential landfill sites performed to date by Deschutes County 

 Refining of site screening criteria and process 

 Providing technical assistance for further screening candidate sites 

 Facilitating outreach to elected officials, land use authorities, advisory committee and other interested 
parties 

 Providing public outreach and coordination 

 Documentation of the site selection process 

 Evaluating the State and local entitlements for land use authorization and permitting 
 
The Request for Qualifications may be obtained or examined at the Deschutes County Department of Solid Waste 
offices at the address listed below or viewed at https://www.deschutes.org/rfps. 
 

Statements of Qualifications (one printed copy and one digital pdf copy) must be received by 4:00 p.m. 
Wednesday, July 7, 2021 at the Deschutes County Department of Solid Waste, 61050 S.E. 27th Street, Bend, 
Oregon 97702. Proposals are to be addressed to Chad Centola, Interim Director of Solid Waste. Statement of 
Qualifications must be submitted directly; Deschutes County will not accept electronic or facsimile 
transmittals. Statements of Qualifications shall be limited to 30 pages (excluding the transmittal letter).   
 
This is not a contract offer and with this solicitation, the proposer assumes any liability for the costs incurred in the 
preparation and transmittal of proposals in response to the solicitation. 

IMPORTANT: Prospective proposers MUST complete and submit the Contact Information Form provided on the 
website, to receive follow-up documents (addenda, clarifications, etc). Failure to provide contact information will 
result in proposer disqualification. 
 
Questions regarding this solicitation can be directed to: 
 
Chad Centola, Interim Director, Deschutes County Solid Waste      
Deschutes County Solid Waste Department       
61050 SE 27th Street 
Bend, Oregon  97701 
Phone: (541) 322-7172 
Fax: (541) 317-3959 
Email: chadc@deschutes.org 
 
THE BEND BULLETIN: Wednesday, June 9 and Friday, June 11, 2021 
DAILY JOURNAL OF COMMERCE: Wednesday, June 9 and Friday, June 11, 2021 

https://www.deschutes.org/rfps
mailto:chadc@deschutes.org

